" Bentley CEVC
Opa Primary School
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We're excited to announce that Bentley CEVC Primary School is taking part in Tech for Schools,
a programme created by award winning estate agency Yopa.

Yopa is bringing more technology to pupils by donating tablets to schools to help ensure that
equipment is accessible to every child in all subject areas. You can help by displaying a Tech
for Schools board outside your home; for every ten volunteers, we will receive one new tablet.

Signing up involves having a Tech for Schools board (the size of a ‘for sale’ board) outside your
home. It will promote our school, tell the community that we are taking part in the programme,
and count towards the number of tablets we receive.

How can you help?

@ Register

If you can support our school by having a board outside your home, please sign
up at www.yo.pa/schools. The deadline for signing up is 10th February 2022.

@ Display your board

Your board will be delivered and put up by a third-party company. The board will stay
up for a minimum of eight weeks before being removed for you. It’s completely free,
everything will be done for you, and you don’t need to be in.

About Yopa

Yopa is an award winning estate agency that charges fair fixed fees for their service.
Your local Yopa agent is Alan Man, who lives close to Bentley CEVC Primary School.

The Tech for Schools scheme was developed as a way to bring technology to the classroom at a
time when digital access is more important than ever. It was inspired by the role technology plays
in Yopa’s service, which offers customers a better experience and clearer visibility of their sale.

To read more and sign up, please visit www.yo.pa/schools. Every board counts towards our total
and ability to stock a classroom with technology and build our pupils’ confidence, so please do ask
family and friends in the area to get involved too! It’s an excellent opportunity for pupils to benefit
from technology which could otherwise be costly, support a local business owner, and represent us
in the local community.

We hope you can help!

Rachael Rudge
Deputy Head Teacher
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